WVCZ 1080

November 19, 1968

Mr. John Sampson
4148 Wycliff Drive
Winston-Salem, NC 27106

Dear Mr. Sampson:

This is to verify reception report wherein on the 11
of November, 1968, from 5:15 PM to 5:30 PM, Eastern
Standard Time on 1080 kcs. you heard newscast and an-
nouncements, which were correct.

We are required by the Federal Communications Com-
mission to reduce our power from 10,000 watts to 500
watts at local sunset.

We are directional twenty-four hours a day, using five
towers.

We are always interested in hearing from distant points

reporting reception on WVCG and are pleased to comply
with verification.

Thank you, Mr. Sampson, for contacting us.
Cordially,
RADIO STATION WVCG
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Earl Miller
Chief Engineer
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